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 Impact of legislation on staffing  

 
The legislation would likely have a positive impact on staffing by clarifying the zoning 
requirements and reducing the special exception approvals needed for a range of residential 
uses within the proposed overlay zoning district.    

 
Prepared by Eric Leshinsky, Chief of Comprehensive Planning 
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